
New  spokesperson  for  the
Provisional Administrator
The  Provisional  Administrator  of  Hercegovacka  Banka,  Toby
Robinson, is pleased to announce that Mr. Johan Verheyden has
joined her office.

Mr. Verheyden will assist the Provisional Administrator of
Hercegovacka Banka with media issues and can be reached at

johan.verheyden@ceenet.com

or at

+387 66 245 277

Please do direct all enquiries and interview requests directly
to Mr. Verheyden office.
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